TOWN OF HAMILTON
COMPREHENSIVE PLANNING COMMITTEE MEETING
THURSDAY, JANUARY 21, 2021
7:00 P.M.

The following people were present at this meeting:
               Blaine Lee                                    Bob Gollnick
               Paul Degenhardt                        Dixie Fladhammer
               Sara Schultz                                 Dean Olson
               Chris Brueggeman

Chairman Blaine Lee called the meeting to order at 7:05 p.m.
The Comprehensive Planning Committee discussed the possibility of the addition of commercial property on County Road B to Linse Road and on Buol Road to the townline.  The question of how much ag land should we designate to commercial land use was addressed.  Mr. Gollnick handed out a sample copy of the survey which will be given out to residents at the recycling center and posted on the town website.  Our next meeting is scheduled for Thursday, February 18, 2021 at 7:00 p.m.

Meeting was adjourned at 8:40 p.m.

                                                                                                                     _________________________
                                                                                                                     Sara Schultz, Town Clerk
